
MEET UP                           

Joshua Stein, MD, MS, 
President, welcomed a record 
number of  CGGS members 

(30) at the society’s Meet Up, 
coinciding with the AAO 

annual meeting in 
San Francisco.

Members gathered in an 
informal and social setting to 
unwind and reconnect with 
colleagues while enjoying 

complimentary appetizers and 
camaraderie. 

The Meet Up is a CGGS annual 
event and we look forward to 
seeing you in Chicago for the 

2024 Meet Up.
 Members will receive details 

in August 2024. 
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